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TAMPA ELECTRIC
BUREAU OF AR F\'EGULAﬂON

September 25, 2000

Mr. Scott Sheplak, P.E. Via FedEx

Administrator, Title V Section . Airbill No. 7908 8214 2190
Florida Department of Environmental Protection

111 South Magnolia Drive, Suite 4

Tallahassee, FL 32301

Re: Tampa Electric Company
Polk Power Station Unit 1
Pet Coke Modification Request
1050233-0601-AV

Dear Mr. Sheplak:

In correspondence dated July 3, 2000, Tampa Electric Company (TEC) submitted a permit
modification request to modify both the PSD and Title V Permit associated with the above
source. Please accept this letter as a request to temporarily withdraw the request to modify the
Title V Permit. This request is being made to separate the processing of the PSD portion of the
modification request so that it may proceed on an independent track. Once the PSD modification
is complete, a separate request to continue processing of the Title V modification will be
submitted.

If you have any questions, please telephone Shannon Todd, Jamie Hunter or me at (813) 641-
512s.

Sincerely, .

7z //W

Mark J. Hornick
General Manager / Responsible Official
Polk Power Station

EP\gm\JJH936

c: Al Linero, FDEP
Syed Arif, FDEP
Buck Oven, FDEF
Bill Thomas, FDEP - SWD

TAMPA ELECTRIC CAOMPANY
PO BOX 111 TAMPA, FL Z2621-03111 813) 228-4111

CUSTOMER SERVICE:
AN EQUAL ORPORTUNITY CTMBANY HILLSBODOROUWUGH COUNTY (83 2) 223-0800
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